
We are seeking expressions of interest for a Rotaractor or Rotarian
to lead the RYLA committee for the upcoming Rotary year

commencing 1 July 2024

The key outcomes of the committee are successful delivery of
RYLA programme(s) on behalf of clubs in our District. 

A full position description is available.

If you have the passion to lead this important programme, 
please contact Stephany Martin M: +61 410 153 048 or 

E: stephanymartinrcc@gmail.com   

Expression of Interest Close 1 March 2024


